
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                   28th May 2021 

 

YEAR 1 VISIT TO YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK – 6th JULY 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our topic work in our final half term, Year 1 are planning to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park on 6thJuly 2021.  During the day, the children will look at all the animals in the wildlife park 

observing and identifying how the animals are different from one another and discussing each 

animal’s habitat and how the differ. 

 

Children should come to school at the usual time, please.  The coach will be leaving at 9.15 

am and returning at approximately 3,45 pm.  Please may we ask that children wear school 

uniform, have a waterproof coat and sensible shoes, but please ensure they are suitably 

dressed for the weather on the day.  A packed lunch will be provided by school unless you 

would prefer to send your child with a lunch from home.  Please return the slip below ONLY if 

you are providing your child’s lunch. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £13.20 per child. The payment contribution will go towards the cost 

of the coach, admission into the park and a workshop.  Payment can only be made by 

ParentPay, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint.  If you wish 

for your child to take part please ensure payment is made by Friday, Friday, 18th June 2021. By 

payment you are consenting to attendance, and in case of an emergency, the permission for 

your child to receive medical treatment and also confirming that your child has no allergies 

that we need to be aware of.  Please ensure the school has your up to date contact numbers 

and any medical information we may require. 

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience so school visits are an important 

part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s development. Such visits 

can only take place if parents are willing to contribute towards their cost. We hope that you 

will be able to offer your support in our endeavour to offer broad educational experiences 

through visits. Parents are not obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions 

are received then the visit will not be allowed to go ahead.  

 

We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss H Murdoch & Mr R Jones 

Year 1 Class Teachers 

 

 

REPLY SLIP: YEAR 1 VISIT TO YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK – 6th JULY 2021 

 

CHILD’S NAME: …………………………………………………………………….. CLASS: ….………… 

  

Signed:…………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………………. 

 

Universal Free School Meals 

 

Please note that all children will be provided with a packed lunch. 

 

I will provide a packed lunch from home    


